
Dear Parent/Guardian,  
 
Are you interested in being a part of a Book Club? 
 
Rosewood will be offering a before-school Book Club. The purpose of the book club is to: engage 
students in different styles of reading, enhance critical thinking skills, and to promote literacy 
through new approaches. We want to get students excited about reading and give them a chance 
to spend more time reading. 
 
 As a member of the Book Club, your child will be reading and discussing books that are selected 
by the club. All materials will be provided to the students at no cost. 
 
The Book Club will be held before school on Fridays from 8:10 am to 8:40 am and will begin on 
February 21st in the Office Conference Room.   Please have your child enter through the front 
office. The club will be limited to 10 students. It will be first come, first serve.  If you have any 
questions, please by call me at 564-3868. 
 
Sincerely,  
Mrs. Coleman, 
3rd Grade Reading Interventionist  

 
~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~*~ 

Book Club Permission Slip 
 
I give my son/daughter, ____________________________, permission to participate in 
the Book Club at Rosewood Elementary.  
 
Teachers Name:_______________________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian Signature:_____________________________________________ 
 
Date: _________________________ 
 
 
***Please return slip to either your teacher or Mrs. Coleman by February 13th. 

-The more you read, the more you know! 


